November, 29, 1994

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We appreciate your interest in our station. The
reception that you received on November 20, 1994 was indeed
95Country. We are WQONZ in Natchez, Mississippi. There are
two other stations located in our building. They are WTRC-FM and
WNAT-AM. When you are in the area feel free to stop by our
facilities and see the studios. We would love tc meet vou.
Enclosed is some station promotional items. Again, thanks for

your interest.

SINCERELY,

Mickey Alexander
On Air Personality
95COUNTRY
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